From: To: Subject:

Date:

RE: Meeting with Hackney/GLA 27 November 2014 11:25:30

Great - yes please.

London Borough of Hackney

www.hackney.gov.uk

----Original Message-----

From:

Sent: 27 November 2014 11:24

To:

Subject: FW: Meeting with Hackney/GLA

- Westbrook can do this next week so shall we confirm this?

From: Lizzie

Sent: 27 November 2014 11:08

To:

Cc: Mark

Subject: RE: Meeting with Hackney/GLA

Wednesday 3rd December at 12:30 at Hackney offices works for Mark/David.

Please confirm, Kindest regards

Lizzie

Lizzie

Westbrook Partners



The information contained in this e-mail message is confidential and is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, we would request you delete this communication without reading it or any attachment, not forward or otherwise distribute it, and kindly advise Westbrook Partners by return email to the sender or a telephone call to +44 (0) 20-7659-9499. Thank you in advance. Subject to Contract and Without Prejudice.

From:

Sent: 27 November 2014 11:03

To: Lizzie Cc: Mark

Subject: Meeting with Hackney/GLA

Hi Lizzie

I know we are sorting out the phone call for this afternoon and I have replied with the best time from our point of view.

With regards to the meeting next week, Hackney have confirmed they can meet next

Wednesday 3rd December at 12:30 at Hackney offices. This is fine for Richard, can you please advise you can do this?

Thanks



GREATERLONDONAUTHORITY

City Hall, The Queen's Walk, London, SE1 2AA

Join over 20,000 London businesses hiring apprentices

Apprenticeships expand minds and your business. Start the process and get help to recruit the right candidate at london.gov.uk/apprentices.

Sign up for a monthly Mail from the Mayor for the best of London delivered to your inbox.http://www.london.gov.uk/mayormail

GREATERLONDONAUTHORITY

EMAIL NOTICE:

The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials. Please read the full email notice at http://www.london.gov.uk/email-notice

This message has been scanned for viruses by the Greater London Authority.

Click $\underline{\text{here}}$ to report this email as spam.

Join over 20,000 London businesses hiring apprentices

Apprenticeships expand minds and your business. Start the process and get help to recruit the right candidate at london.gov.uk/apprentices.

Sign up for a monthly Mail from the Mayor for the best of London delivered to your inbox.http://www.london.gov.uk/mayormail

GREATER LONDON AUTHORITY

EMAIL NOTICE:

The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials. Please read the full email notice at http://www.london.gov.uk/email-notice

The contents of this email are confidential to the intended recipient at the email address to which it has been addressed. It may not be disclosed to or used by anyone other than this addressee, nor may it be copied in any way. If received in error, please contact Hackney Council, www.hackney.gov.uk on 020 8356 3000 quoting the name of the sender and the addressee and then delete it from your

system. Please note that neither Hackney Council nor the sender accepts any responsibility for viruses and it is your responsibility to scan the email and attachments (if any). No contracts may be concluded on behalf of Hackney Council by means of email communications. Please note that Hackney Council reserves the right to monitor emails for the purpose of monitoring or communications relevant to the Company's business under the Telecommunications (Lawful Business Practice) (Interception Of Communications) Regulations 2000 (S.I. 2000/2699) ("the Regulations") for the following reasons: to investigate or detect the unauthorised use of the systems, e.g. that this policy is being observed, that no discriminatory or offensive content appears in emails; to maintain an adequate level of security for our computer systems; to detect any computer viruses; to check mailboxes of absent employees. To exercise its right under the Regulations, Hackney Council must have made all reasonable efforts to inform every person who may use the system that interception may take place and this notice to you should be regarded as such notification..